
2023-6-MIN requested by Geraldine Sanders & Ruth A. Tassin for a 
resubdivision of one lot into two with a waiver, 185 Sanders Lane, 
Hahnville. Zoning District O-L. Council District 1. 
 

 

Mr. Welker – read the land use report and the department recommends approval. 

The public hearing was open. 

FAVOR- 
Geraldine Sanders 14881 River Road Hahnville, we are resubdiving so my daughter can have the land 
that the house is on.  
 
The public hearing was closed.  
 

Commissioner Ross made a mo�on to consider, seconded by Commissioner deBruler. 

YEAS:  PRICE, KEEN, PETIT, DEBRULER, KRAJCER, ROSS 
NAY:  NONE 
ABSENT: FRANGELLA 
 
PASSED 
 


